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Sent via email

February 8, 2017

RE: Delegation of Authority for Radiation Safety Officer
Patricia Cobb

You have been appointed the Radiation Safety Officer for Universal Well Services and
are hereby delegated the authority and authorized to take the time necessary to meet
that responsibility.

As such, you are responsible for overseeing the enforcement of the provisions of the
company radiation protection program, inciuding the identification of radiation protection
problems; initiating, recommending or providing corrective actions; verifying
implementation of corrective actions; compliance with applicable statutes and
regulations; and stopping unsafe activities. This includes taking steps to shut down
operations when justified by radiation safety considerations.

You are required to notify management of situations where any staff are not cooperating
and not addressing radiation safety issues. In addition, you are free to raise questions
and issues with consultants and the Pennsylvania Bureau of Radiation Protection at any

i accept the above responsibilities,

S Ol

Patricia Cobb, Radiation Safety Officer

CC: Patricia Cobb, Environmental Compliance Specialist, RSO UWS
Robert Slack, Director HSE, UWS
John Miller, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety USNRC, Region |
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